
Welcome Back 
Start of Term 2 Newsletter 

Welcome back.  I hope you enjoyed looking at all the wonderful learning 
that took place in a very busy Term 1 on the end of term newsletter. 

It was lovely to speak to so many parents at Parents Evening.  All the 
children really enjoyed showing their books.  We had 95% of parents 
booking appointment this time, which is fantastic.  Parents are an im-
portant part of the Lenham Primary family and we enjoyed being able to 
talk to you about your child’s progress. 

We have a busy term ahead with two class trips, the Nativity, Christmas 
events, Children In Need and our End of Term Carol Service. 

Last term we talked a lot with the children about Safeguarding and 
Trusted Adults. A key document which schools must follow is Keeping 
Children Safe in Education.  This document plays a key role in our      
Safeguarding policy.  Online Safety guidance through this document is 
ever increasing with the technological world our children are growing up 
in.  As a school we have all the filtering and monitoring in place and  
complete online safety training with our children through Computing 
and PSHE.   

Online Safety at Home 

As parents, online safety at home can be a challenging world but there is 
lots of support out there. We pop lots of information up on our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

If you go to the tab about us– online safety.  We have uploaded lots of 
parent guides about different apps and guidance on how to support your 
child. 

 
 

Up and coming dates  

7.11.23  Year 5 trip 

14.11.23 Year 6 trip 

17.11.23 Children in Need 

6.12.23 Nativity performance 

7.12.23 Nativity performance 

13.12.23 Christmas dinner 

and jumper day 

14.12.23 PTA disco 

15.12.23 Outside Carol       

service 

Term 3 

12.1.23 Mid Year Reports 

Parents evening TBC 

Moving forward 

06.3.24 Year 4 trip 

17.4.23 Class photos 

19.4.24 Year 1 trip 

24.4.24 Year R trip 

28.6.23 Sports Day 

20.5.24 Year 3 trip 

If you have any questions please contact the office and we will happily help– office@lenham.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs McCluskey 



Tips from NSPCC on how to keep your child safe on 
Social Media 

Review the location settings - Remind them, and explain 
why, they shouldn’t share location on posts, or public forums 
and chats, videos or with people they don’t know. Review the 
location settings on their favourite app or game and talk to 
them about what they’re sharing online.  

Sometimes it might be appropriate for your child to share 
their location with a trusted adult or friend. For    
example, if they’re travelling home alone or          
arranging to meet a group of friends outside 
school, then it can be a good way to help keep 
them safe. 

This can increase the risk of cyberbullying, 
stalking or unwanted contact (from friends or 
others) or becoming a target. 
 
Get to know the safety and privacy settings -
 Explore the safety and privacy settings on any 
app, to decide which are right to use for your 
child. Each app has slightly different ways to set 
up an account, but most have the option to set 
an account to        private, to not allow friend re-
quests, and to hide the user’s location. Explain 
these settings to your child and the reasons for 
having them in place. 
 
Age ratings and features - Get to know the age 
ratings of the apps that your child uses. Many 
have a minimum age of 13 years old to be able 
to sign up, but you should check the age rating of            
individual apps to make sure. Don’t forget that 
you know your child best, and you might decide that they 
need to be a little bit older before it’s suitable for them. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
parental-controls/ 
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